
Clovid-19 protecting our clients and staff!!
! We take Clovid-19 very seriously and our priority is for our clients and staff.  We will 
continue to protect our clients per our CDC infection control practices with the use of personal 
germ protective equipment by wearing gloves, as well as disinfecting our treatment tables and 
covering them with protective paper.  We are implementing additional precautions for the 
protection of our clients and staff which includes wearing masks, disinfecting all countertops, 
doorknobs and asking clients to place a face mask and gloves on before entering the treatment 
room.  We use one-time disposable materials to help facilitate safe office practices per CDC 
Standard Precautions and our staff has training on airborne pathogens, prevention and 
inhibiting the spread of bacteria and viruses due to them.  !
! We ask that you reschedule your appointment if you are experiencing any cold or flu like 
symptoms, have traveled outside the country in the past 2 weeks as we would provide the same 
courtesy to keep you healthy.  Our goal as always is to provide a safe and welcoming practice to 
our clients.  We look forward to keeping you beautiful through this stressful period.!
! The key to a boosting a healthy immune system includes the following:!
! o Get the recommended amount of rest!
! o Eat healthy and daily exercise!
! o Wash hands with soap and water frequently!
We are here to help you look and feel good and look forward to serving a healthy you.!!


